
👋 Hello, Pet Parents!

Summer is here, and we’re kicking it off with a few exciting updates
from the salon: 🎉

🏖 VACATION NOTICE

Reminder that I’ll be taking a short break from June 27th to July 2nd to
recharge and enjoy the sunshine. ☀ The salon will be closed during this
time. I hope you all have a wonderful Canada Day with your furry
companions! 🐶

✨ Welcome Elle to the Grooming Floor! ✨

Starting in July, my wonderful trainee Elle will begin grooming dogs on
her own! She’ll be offering these services:

 • 🛁 Baths & brush-outs
 • ✂ Nail trims
 • 👂 Ear cleaning
 • 🦷 Tooth brushing

💥 Here’s the best part — when you book with Elle, you’ll receive a $20
discount on your appointment!

 She’ll be working alongside me while I continue to supervise and guide
her. 🐾

 📅 Booking is easy! Appointments with Elle or myself can be made
online or by contacting the salon directly. 
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☀ Beat the Heat – Summer Pet Tips 🐕

Keeping pets cool in July is essential. Here are some ideas:

 • 🍖 Offer frozen treats (like broth cubes or frozen fruit snacks)
 • 🚶♀ Keep walks short and early in the day
 • 🧊 Add a cooling mat or damp towel to your pup’s favorite nap spot
 • 💧 Always have fresh water available — inside and out!
 • 🌬 Try a gentle misting with a spray bottle on hot days

Thank you as always for trusting us with your pups. 🐶💛 We’re so
excited for what this month brings! 🎉

With love and wagging tails,

Melissa & the Grooming Team 🐾
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